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Pembroke Meadows Civic League 
General Membership Meeting  

March 20, 2014 
 

We had 28 people at the meeting. 

 
Donna Price called the meeting to order, and asked for a motion to approve the 
Minutes from the January meeting.  A motion was made and the members 

voted to accept the Minutes.   
 

Carol Moore gave the Treasurer’s Report, as follows: 

 Checking account - $4,602.23 

 Money Market account - $15,753.53 

 Total - $20,355.76 

 
As of today, we have 185 paid members in the Civic League.  In addition, we 

have received $480 in donations. 
 
Following a motion to approve, the vote was taken and the Treasurer’s Report 

was accepted. 
 

Tim Roy asked when he should start cutting the grass.  Donna told him that 
we had budgeted grass cutting for five months, and he should begin in May.  
The City will take care of cutting back the liriope. 

 
Mike Moore has done light repairs at the flagpole, so everything should be fine 
in regard to the flag. 

 
We have a volunteer to take care of Block Security in the townhomes.  Ms. 

Chaney (sp.?) will also take care of newsletter delivery there. 
 
Cheryl Douglas will take care of newsletter delivery on St. Alban Street.  Jim 

Price volunteered to be a newsletter deliverer helper. 
 

Jim Price reported that a couple of neighbors on Sheffield Court have had cars 
broken into—the car doors had been left unlocked.  Everyone should be careful 
to lock their vehicles.  In addition, some visitors on St. Martin had their truck 

broken into and an I-Pod stolen.  Should you see questionable activity, please 
call 385-5000. 
 

There was no report from the Welcoming Committee. 
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Recreation committee:  Chris Pascuzzi reported that pool applications were 
included in the newsletter, and are also available on-line.  The pool Board was 

able to reduce membership prices for everybody—not just neighborhood people. 
 

Garden Club:  There is one new member, Donna (last name?).  Others will be 
happily accepted. 
 

Old business: 
 

 Spring Fling – no date has been set yet.  It will be at the end of April. 

 Yard Sale – This will be in June--either the 21st or the 28th.  At next 

month’s meeting, we will pin that down.  There was some discussion 
about the logistics of last year’s yard sale. 

 Ladies Lunch Group – Jeanette has a new partner, Joy Guthrie.  If you 

want to attend the next lunch, call either Joy Guthrie (473-9284) or 
Loretta Watkins (497-2130). 

 Ferry Plantation House – On April 3 at 11 am there will be a Morning 

with Grace Sherwood. 

 Flood Zone – Meeting on March 26 from 6 to 8.  There is an article about 

this in the newsletter. 

 Easter Egg Hunt – The date is April 12, and volunteers are needed. 

 
New Business: 
 

 The pool is not selling florist cards this year. 

 If you have not received your commemorative neighborhood mug, get it 

tonight. 
 

There being no additional business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:31.  
Refreshments can be enjoyed while awaiting the arrival of tonight’s guest 
speaker, Ms. Lynn Draper. 

 
 

 
 
 

      Respectfully submitted, 
 

       
 
      Barbara Amos 
 


